
 
17 February 2021 

 

Dear Kindergarten Parents, 

  

Next week parents will be asked to drop off their Kindergarten children at the school gate.  There will 

be no parents onsite of a morning.  Students will be asked to walk down to their playground and place 

their school bag in their lines in front of our school hall. They will be able to play in the playground 

until the bell rings at 8.55am. When the bell rings students will line up with their bags and be walked 

to their classrooms by their teachers. 

Our Kindergarten teachers and support staff will be out near the gates and in the playground to 

support the transition.  The students are familiar with this playground and lining up in front of the hall 

each lunch and recess break.   

The afternoon picks up will remain the same.  School gates will be opened at 2.47pm. Kindergarten 

students can be picked up from their classrooms when the bell rings at 2.57pm. This will continue for 

the remainder of the term. 

 

Rebecca Easey 

Deputy Principal. 

 


